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Subject: RE: 10 Station Road and Kett House

 
 

From: Giles York   
Sent: 23 June 2020 18:24 
To: Simon Wallis  
Cc: Alison Wright  
Subject: RE: 10 Station Road and Kett House 
 
Aviva Investors: Public 
 
Hi both, 
 
See below. Hopefully sufficient for what you need: 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I can confirm that part of the Kett House and 10 Station Road site is within the ownership of Essex County Council 
Pension Fund. The landlord has been consulted as part of the Issues and Options 2020 consultation process and fully 
supports the proposal for the Site to be put forward for consideration in the emerging Greater Cambridge Local Plan. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Giles York 
 

 
 
Giles York 
Director | Asset Management | Real Assets  
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Find out how we bring it all together at avivainvestors.com/together 
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